
  
 

 
From: MCBRUE@aol.com [mailto:MCBRUE@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 12:21 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB33  

As a retired individual, I am totaly against any attempt to make us put our hard earned retirement 
money into  
annuities or some such product specified by the Federal Government. We will not stand for this 
kind of power grab by socialists! This is still America!  
  
Mark C Bruels 
 


